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Date: April 3, 2025

To: Delfield Channel Partners

From: Tim Wilczak, Vice President — Sales, Marketing, Products & Service, Delfield
Subject: Delfield Price Increase —July 1, 2025

Dear Valued Partners,
At Delfield, we endeavor to provide best-in-class products and service with the quality you expect while continuously
looking for ways to improve and be competitive. Even with the best of efforts, costs do still rise every year, and the newly

imposed tariffs are certainly exacerbating the overall need for a mid-year price increase.

As a result, Delfield will implement a 5% price increase effective July 1, 2025, on all products, accessories, and parts. All new
orders received on July 1, 2025, or later, must be at new pricing.

We will update AutoQuotes and Specifi with the new pricing by the effective date.

We appreciate and value our relationships and thank you for your support.

Best Regards,
Tim



